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In Memoriam

Jakob (Köbi) Rüegg
To his many friends around the world, Köbi’s recent untimely passing brings 
great sadness. Our thoughts go out to his children, grandchildren and other 
beloved. 
We wish them strength in this difficult time.


Köbi worked tirelessly for Fugro for almost 20 years and was highly respected 
by his peers around the world. From 2009 until he retired in 2013, he was a 
member of the Board of Management responsible for Fugro’s Survey division.


Köbi is remembered as a hardworking, experienced and dedicated colleague 
with a distinctive style and sense of humour. His contribution to Fugro will 
endure.

On behalf of Team Fugro


